
  

  

  

 

Kia ora, 
  
The intermittent outage yesterday has now been resolved. 
 
Your submissions/queries for both claim and invoice should now be successful. 
 
Please let us know if you encounter any further difficulties. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience. 
 
Ngā mihi 

    

  
  

 

 

 


